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Friday 26th May 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

At Leopold, our school councillors wanted to highlight our focus on the theme of kindness and 
decided to spread the message across our school. To join their initiative, the school have created 
kindness posters that we are in the process of finalising and displaying around our school building. 
Here are some of our words of wisdom: 
 

     
 

 
Climate change affects us all and our Eco warriors have been 
working hard to ensure our school is eco-friendly. The visited 
every room in our school building (classrooms, lunch halls 
and even Miss Mollett’s office) to assess if we are an eco-
friendly school. In order for the classes to pass the eco warrior 
inspection they needed to ensure that they are using the 
recycling bins provided in each class along with switching off 
lights and the computer when not in use.  The few classes that 
did not pass the test were informed of the necessary changes 
needed to be made before their new deadline. Eco warriors 
carried out another inspection and all classes passed the test! 
To show their appreciation, Eco-warriors presented the classes 
with a certificate to state that we are indeed eco-friendly. Please 
help us to make our planet a better place by recycling. 

 
 

 

 
Reading is fundamental!  
Promoting the love for reading is extremely important 
to us at Leopold and our prefects and ambassadors 
have being given the opportunity to read with our 
Year One's. “They read to us so beautifully, using 
their phonics skills to sound out any unfamiliar words” 
whispered Prefect Scarlett. Reading has skyrocketed 
at Leopold and we are extremely proud of the pupil’s 
success.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 

Ms Patel 
Senior Deputy Head 
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